
Agape Committee Report 9/28/2023 

 

Agape Activities in September 

• All four fall teams have been visited during a team meeting having the opportunity to sign the 

prayer boards.  

• The prayer sign up on Ministry Manager is up to date so email reminders will be sent out to 

prayers we can identify. 

• Marilyn Savage has been a tremendous help in cleaning out the agape google drive with 

updated titles, saved to pdf version, and duplicates eliminated.   

• We have two members to add to the Agape Committee effective January 2023.  I will present 

them to the board at the October board meeting. 

 

Ahead for Agape 

• I will be meeting with new Agape Chair 24-26 once the vote is official. 

• Marilyn Savage and I will continue tackling the google drive with next emphasis on updating 

contacts. 

• I will be presenting the job description for the Agape Chair at the November meeting.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Patti Ann Allen, Agape Chair  


